
> From: Lucy Schneid [mailto:jlschneid@comcast.net]  
> Sent: Wednesday, January 07, 2015 2:10 PM 
> To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
> Subject: Proposed LPG terminal on the Columbia River 
>  
>  
> My name is Lucy Schneid. I live in NE Portland with my husband and two sons; my daughter is a  U. of 
O sophomore in Eugene. 
>  
> I speak for the sake of my children when I request please do not acquiesce to Pembina Corporation's 
plans for an illegal LPG export terminal here.  
>  
> This is not what Portland means, what it stands for: hazardous materials going to and fro for the 
ruination of our environment. The zoning code prohibiting this from happening should not be modified 
at all. If anything, I wish it could include the whole state of Oregon. We moved here 21 years ago from 
Washington, D.C., for wonderful reasons, one of them being the great wide-open cleanliness of the 
great state of Oregon. We had such great expectations for our future here that we had our third child 
here in Portland ten years ago. We are far away from our families way out here, but we are so 
encompassed and swaddled by the purity of the environment and the camaraderie of the climate and 
environmental activists that we feel safe and sure of a beautiful and clean place for our children to live 
full, healthy lives. Please don't dash our hopes and expectations now. Do not allow a foreign company to 
come in here and change our way of life! It seems so much science fiction to think we would just allow 
the disrespect of our earth from greedy companies bent on making money from ruining our 
environment! How can we let that happen? Please save us from such an ugly, unhealthy future. Keep 
Portland and Oregon on the clean path to the future; a future worth living for, worth fighting for, for 
your children and mine. 
>  
> Thank you. 
Lucy Schneid 
2334 NE 47th Ave., Portland, OR  97213,  503-452-1449 


